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20 September 2024

Dear Resident

Te Ararata Creek Flood Resilience Project

Following last year’s severe weather events, Auckland Council’s Healthy Waters has been working to
reduce the risk and impact of future extreme weather events and improve stormwater network resilience.

We are proposing a physical works project to reduce flooding and improve flood resilience for the streets
around Te Ararata. We are in the early stages of design but work is likely to include replacing the Walmsley
Road Bridge and upgrading stormwater infrastructure to give the creek more space to flow.

Construction works are anticipated to begin in March 2025 and expected to be completed by mid-2026.
We would like to meet with you Tuesday 1st October

Given the proximity of your property to the proposed project site you have been identified as being
potentially impacted by construction effects.

We invite you to join a residents' working group where we'll discuss the effects, proposed mitigations,
planning process, and next steps, followed by a site walk.

I'll be at the end of Hinau Place from 6:30pm - 7:00pm (yellow dot below) to discuss the Project

If you have any questions beforehand, feel free to call me on 021 538 428 or via email at
bluegreen@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz .

Kind regards,

Leighton Gillespie

Project Manager
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